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ST. FRANCIS XAVIER MISSION TRIP
LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

All applicants are required to provide a Letter of Recommendation. Two options are available for providing a 
Letter of Recommendation: 

 Option 1:   One Letter of Recommendation from a priest of the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter...  
 Option 2:   One Letter of Recommendation from your parish priest 

OR 
AND 

 One Letter of Recommendation from an adult who knows you well but is not a family member. 

Please provide the information below to those who will write your recommendation letters: 

Dear Father, Sir, Madam,  

NAME OF APPLICANT: _______________________________________________________ 

The person listed above has applied to participate in the St. Francis Xavier Mission Trip of the Priestly 
Fraternity of St. Peter. Your recommendation is greatly appreciated in order to help us become acquainted 
with the applicant and determine whether he or she would be a suitable candidate for a missionary trip.  

Please address any or all of the following in your letter: 

• How long you have known the applicant and in what capacity
• Maturity
• Moral character
• Work ethic
• Ability to work well in a group
• Motivations for wanting to take this trip
• Strengths and weaknesses
• Any other pertinent information

You may either give your letter to the applicant to return with his application or you may send it 
directly to:   

St. Francis Xavier Mission Trip 
P.O. Box 152  
Diamond Springs CA 95619.   

You may also email your letter directly to us: sfxmission@gmail.com 

When sending us your letter, including a return address or contact phone number for yourself would 
be greatly appreciated so that we may contact you if we have any futher questions.  

Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 

God reward you, 

The St. Francis Xavier Mission Team 




